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Dear Readers, 
Welcome to this issue of the NJ Walks and Bikes Newsletter, prepared by the
New Jersey Bicycle and Pedestrian Resource Center (NJ BPRC) with support
from the NJ Department of Transportation. If you would like to learn more
about the NJ BPRC, please visit us here.

 

Important Information Regarding the 2023 New Jersey
Complete Streets Summit!

Directions & Parking: If you are driving, you MUST pre-register your car online to park at
the student center parking lot. Failure to do so will result in a ticket. Please
visit http://go.rutgers.edu/CSParking to register your vehicle.

The Rutgers Student Center is easily accessible by public transit. The New Brunswick train
station is just a 10-minute walk up College Avenue. You can also rent a Veo scooter to
travel between the train station and the student center using their app. College Avenue
features a two-way protected bicycle lane between the train station and the student
center. (See map below)

Capacity: If you are no longer able to attend in person, please let us know ASAP by
emailing us at (njcompletestreets@ejb.rutgers.edu). We have reached capacity for the
Summit and have people on a waiting list still hoping to attend. If you can no longer
join us, please free up space for others.

http://njbikeped.org/
https://njbikeped.org/about-bprc/
https://njbikeped.org/2023-nj-complete-streets-summit/
https://rudots.nupark.com/v2/portal/eventregister/871d18f1-c8d7-4211-9757-b8ebb35801e5#/events/registration/
mailto:njcompletestreets@ejb.rutgers.edu
https://rudots.nupark.com/v2/portal/eventregister/871d18f1-c8d7-4211-9757-b8ebb35801e5#/events/registration/
https://njbikeped.org/complete-streets-vision-zero-safe-system-approach/
https://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S1369847823002000?dgcid=author
https://www.rutgers.edu/news/young-children-who-walk-or-bike-school-are-more-likely-continue-habit-they-age
https://gmtma.org/october-is-pedestrian-safety-month/?mc_cid=11a27f09d3
https://smartgrowthamerica.org/program/community-connectors-grants/?eType=EmailBlastContent&eId=904cf7ae-63bd-4200-9a74-729648f6bbd8
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2023/oct/17/right-turn-on-red-light-ban
https://www.insurancejournal.com/news/east/2023/10/16/744440.htm
https://njbikeped.org/nj-complete-streets-policy-compilation/


Introducing the 2023 New Jersey Complete Streets Summit
Keynote Speaker: Dr. Kelcie Ralph!

Dr. Kelcie Ralph is an Associate Professor of
Transportation Planning and Policy at Rutgers's
Bloustein School of Planning and Public Policy.

Her work has been recognized for excellence with
an Outstanding Paper Award at the

Transportation Research Board on three
occasions: from the Standing Committee on

Traffic Law Enforcement (ACS30) in 2023 and the
Committee on Transportation Safety

Management (ANB10) in 2018 and 2019.  

In her keynote session, titled Uncovering Deep
Stories About Our Transportation, Dr. Ralph

will explore how we think about transportation,
how we talk about it when we interact with the

public, and how it profoundly informs the
strategies we pursue and the level of public

support given to them.  

Click Here for the Full Summit Agenda

https://njbikeped.org/2023-nj-complete-streets-summit-agenda/


Bridging the Gap: The Connection Between Complete Streets,
Vision Zero, and the Safe Systems Approach

In recent years, three concepts have taken center stage in transportation planning. These
concepts— Complete Streets, Vision Zero, and the Safe System Approach—aim to create
safer, more accessible streets for all road users, including pedestrians and bicyclists. This
post will explore the connections between the three and how they can work together to

foster safer and more inclusive streets in New Jersey.

Click here to Read the Full Article

Cycling During and After COVID: Has There Been a Boom in
Activity?

Covid brought the world to a screeching halt, but did it slow down cyclists? Anecdotal
evidence suggests that cycling boomed during the early stages of the pandemic, but it's

unknown whether increased cycling activity has continued.
Researchers from the Voorhees Transportation Center at Rutgers University collected
evidence from over 2,400 New Jersey residents to understand bike usage during the

pandemic and their intention to continue cycling after the pandemic was over. Read their
published report to see if the bike boom will continue!

https://njbikeped.org/complete-streets-vision-zero-safe-system-approach/
https://njbikeped.org/complete-streets-vision-zero-safe-system-approach/
https://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S1369847823002000?dgcid=author


Click here to read the full article.

View the 2023 NJ Safe Routes Academy Recordings

The NJ Safe Routes Academy, sponsored by NJDOT, featured free online sessions to help
participants make their communities more walk- and bike-friendly for all users of all

abilities. The NJ Safe Routes Academy is designed for parents, teachers, students,
municipal leaders, local volunteers, and anyone else interested in improving conditions for

walking and bicycling. Learn about the best practices and resources that you can
use to increase the safety and accessibility of walking and bicycling in your community.

View Recordings

Answer the Academy Questionnaire

​From our Friends at NJ Safe Routes Resource Ce nter
Celebrating Ruby Bridges Walk to School Day 2023

https://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S1369847823002000?dgcid=author
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLoA0XAFUGtsBXPrVgfnn9Br9g5YStik_h
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLoA0XAFUGtsBXPrVgfnn9Br9g5YStik_h
https://rutgers.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eWKEMsPYWge6tb8
https://www.saferoutesnj.org/back-to-school-with-healthy-habits-walk-and-bike-your-way-to-success/
https://www.saferoutesnj.org/back-to-school-with-healthy-habits-walk-and-bike-your-way-to-success/


Ruby Walk to School Day  is a commemorative event dedicated to honoring the bravery
and resilience of Ruby Bridges, a trailblazer in the fight for equal education. This day

encourages schools and communities to unite to celebrate progress and reflect on the
ongoing journey toward inclusive education. Ruby Bridges Walk to School Day is

historically held on November 14th.

Join us as we remember Ruby's historic journey and continue the pursuit of justice for all.
Register your event and learn more on our website.

Register Your Event

Read the Scoop

Join us for the next BPAC Meeting on December, 6th 2023

​General Meeting, 9:30 am – 11:30 am

https://rubybridges.foundation/
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001x2ncLPZ6L3EpWl9vFUyvalWafp4lcNACXHjt_b52taE9MlahRjBubyQXrOFEbIwlnohFV02d0I4fGu4zP-_9Mn6CEbpz6cpV9IobSygPEg0smgdNxomXanbOK5YhjPzZZd-LfSwWApjwiTEN13EG-zA42lm7_Wm5&c=JXT6xZtzANIhFVnxMOowPd3FfZzJ671TrluDLwCmXus2-8p7MSQXrQ==&ch=GGXkogIKY0wrR2CHah-yzp4T9T1pphx0SpLnURAQt-irm8XB4BQoGg==
https://rubybridges.foundation/#sign-up
https://www.saferoutesnj.org/ruby-bridges-a-pioneering-civil-rights-activist-who-continues-to-inspire-today/
https://rutgers.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwqceipqD4qH9GNgedddRvnXVBfWejF6aFK#/registration


Join early at 9:15 am for a virtual coffee chat (BYOC- Bring Your Own Coffee)

The New Jersey Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Council (BPAC) is coordinated by the
Voorhees Transportation Center on behalf of the New Jersey Department of

Transportation.

BPAC is open to everyone.
To participate, please register using the following link:

njbikeped.org/join-the-next-meeting/

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information
about joining the meeting.

To learn more about BPAC, please visit the website here.
You can also contact James Sinclair at james.sinclair@ejb.rutgers.edu

October is Pedestrian Safety Month

October is recognized as Pedestrian Safety Month, highlighting the need for increased
attention to roadway safety as pedestrian fatalities and injuries continue to be a significant
issue across the country. In this blog post, our friends at the Greater Mercer TMA provide

an overview of several infrastructure applications that prioritize safety through traffic
calming measures.

Read the Full Article Here.

https://rutgers.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEtd-mvrDgtHddJ8ZzW2KAUrMjdFtYSp486#/registration
https://njbikeped.org/about-nj-bpac/join-the-next-meeting/
https://rutgers.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwqceipqD4qH9GNgedddRvnXVBfWejF6aFK#/registration
https://njbikeped.org/about-nj-bpac/
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BoJh9DkBWO4n6SXPHjuSfGThMRK6VRrA6DvqCWlE4VCNnDH8qIwWLv7uIO-Rl0FrqBi_MLCEDKd31PUwBcuekajYr4ZUMzIb-Lc43y68x75z8vZZHJGO-PkNb2PN0QOoexWp_i3JkbUIZTeuMsov_Efxrg4_5NWkdSeE2Ar8C5zlTK_Jx1YNXjkiP7N5CPnpL0LWaGnbIzqvW4vmS7VM90yro9R29WINtcWiRPQKzN-D9aVKgcL54Z8OuxsCPs2y8dR6WTiksU1louSUYbPG7RySFWajQsr0twpQ4gY9f-lHiivicMljYP6mfhbmEbK35Z-NWOmSuUmLBt7secPB1FwbXLAVbC_92yAkUT6v4U1QBqu-k29mQMgevtfBnDWhzk0fvAzG9_eBY-p4JdRTm_qSf-dUebuvauMJq024fHQol1tXWQujziOWddEBRvgKxf9yw6g7jA5X30QgWJJj8lQrMhaXDD9FOiVvq6uDax4bypaG7vXqYLhngKiYUoBZsCi2ZyszqfEGNIBPhMCBkJvR4EO0mYfYlTWrbLvcnoslpgYNacKmZJXd9Hv7crGxCC7MOWev8FSmoj9mVdOSJTtmTvWkRDECTwVT3Fax6CbD_MxROvCGblq7ipAyWGdXEfocJTPvMnBsWOKPLQh7nLV8nNGXu6gkMsu8eKoeNqwU94reDwkK6_34_5b0mckJZrfdvSenezeufrZSUh967Q==&c=eLnNnaCnTpzpcCRKhAGYLsT-pX5kKHp3GNFNca4h_o--yXDPh57rTg==&ch=fVrF_vvxpKTKNrnO0Jm3dkXgi0MHSUevzDyeOhKL4l_-ulX3V9J_Cw==
mailto:james.sinclair@ejb.rutgers.edu
https://gmtma.org/october-is-pedestrian-safety-month/?mc_cid=11a27f09d3
https://gmtma.org/october-is-pedestrian-safety-month/?mc_cid=11a27f09d3


Meet the First Cohort of Community Connectors!

Smart Growth America has announced the inaugural Community Connectors Cohort. Over
the next two years, 15 organizations will participate in a learning exchange that links local

leaders to experts and other cities, as well as receive a grant of up to $130,000 to build
local capacity and co-design a project to repair damage from divisive infrastructure. Meet

the cohort!

The Community Connectors program is supported by the Robert Wood Johnson
Foundation and led by Smart Growth America in partnership with Equitable Cities, the New

Urban Mobility Alliance, and America Walks.

Click here to learn more.

US pedestrian deaths are soaring. Is it time to ban right turns on
red lights?

A movement is growing across the country to ban the practice of turning right at red
traffic lights. This has been allowed for the past 50 years, but with pedestrian fatalities

reaching a four-decade high, there's increasing support for prohibiting this maneuver. San
Francisco supervisors have expressed unanimous support for the ban, while Cambridge,

Massachusetts, and New York have already implemented it.

https://smartgrowthamerica.org/program/community-connectors-grants/?eType=EmailBlastContent&eId=904cf7ae-63bd-4200-9a74-729648f6bbd8
https://smartgrowthamerica.org/program/community-connectors-grants/?eType=EmailBlastContent&eId=904cf7ae-63bd-4200-9a74-729648f6bbd8
https://smartgrowthamerica.org/program/community-connectors-grants/?eType=EmailBlastContent&eId=904cf7ae-63bd-4200-9a74-729648f6bbd8
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2023/oct/17/right-turn-on-red-light-ban


Researchers point to evidence that drivers tend to focus more on their left side when
looking for gaps in traffic to turn right, potentially leading to more fatalities.

Click here to read the full article.

New Jersey High Court to Hear E-Scooter Rider’s Bid for No-Fault
Auto Benefits

David Goyco was injured while riding a low-speed electric scooter. Under New Jersey state
law, he sought personal injury protection (PIP) benefits from his auto insurer, Progressive
Insurance, which treats bicyclists like pedestrians. However, Progressive and New Jersey

courts denied his claim, asserting that his Segway scooter did not meet the legal definition
of a qualifying automobile or a pedestrian. Goyco's argument that low-speed electric

scooters should be considered equivalent to bicycles was rejected by the trial and state
appeals courts. The New Jersey Supreme Court has now agreed to hear Goyco's final
appeal to determine whether someone operating a low-speed electric scooter can be

classified as a "pedestrian" entitled to PIP benefits.

Click Here to Read More

 

Complete Streets
in New Jersey
An up-to-date list of Complete

Streets policies in New Jersey

There are currently
174 municipalities and 8
counties with Complete
Streets policies in New
Jersey.
 

https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2023/oct/17/right-turn-on-red-light-ban
https://www.insurancejournal.com/news/east/2023/10/16/744440.htm
https://www.insurancejournal.com/news/east/2023/10/16/744440.htm


Click here for the complete list of
policies.

This brings the total New
Jersey population living in
municipalities with Complete
Streets policies to over 4
million people, or 46% of the
population.

​To access the most up-to-
date list of Complete Streets
policies adopted in the
state, click the button!

Visit Our Website
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